
GEORGE BUSH 

March 23, 2004 

Dear Victor, 

It was great hearing from you again. I'm sorry you 
can't come to my big aoth, but thanks ever so much 
for your gift. 

I hope life is treating you well. As for Barbara and 
me, we continue to travel a lot, mostly giving 
speeches, but now and then just for fun. Bottom 
line, Victor, Barbara and I are happier than we have 
ever been. 

Hopefully our paths will cross one day soon. In the 
meantime, Barbara joins me in sending warmest 
personal regards. 

Sincerely, your friend, 

The Honorable Victor 
Suite 208 
519 S.W. Park 
Portland, OR 97205 
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